
Wetlands Board  
Building F - 7 p.m. 

July 12, 2012 

 
A. Roll Call 
B. Minutes 
  June 13, 2012 Board Meeting 
C.  Public Hearings 

  1. W 20-12/VMRC12-0271–Parsons/Dock Masters–217 Sherwood Forest  - 
Public Hearing continued from 4/11/12 and 5/9/12  

D. Board Considerations - None 
E. Matters of Special Privilege 
F. Adjournment 
 
 
  



W-20-12/VMRC 12-0271 

Page 1 of 1 
 

   
 

 MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE:  July 12, 2012 

 

TO:  The Wetlands Board 

 

FROM:  Michael Woolson, Senior Watershed Planner 

 

SUBJECT: Case No.  W-20-12/VMRC 12-0271; 217 Sherwood Forest; Low-profile groin 

 

 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Mr. Kenneth Parsons, 217 Sherwood Forest, has requested that his application be deferred until the 
September Wetlands Board meeting.  He is in the process of modifying his application that incorporates some 
of the suggestions made.  Staff concurs with his request. 
 


